
  

Dear Student, 

            Welcome to second grade! I look forward to the start of school and 
hope you had a relaxing and enjoyable summer vacation. I have lots of 
learning and fun planned for this year. Let me first tell you a little bit 
about myself. I have been teaching since 2001. I went to Elizabethtown 
College for Elementary Education and received my Masters in Special 
Education at Arcadia University. I have two children. My youngest 
daughter, Addison, turned nine in June. Emily, my oldest daughter, is 
eleven. My husband is a physical therapist in Horsham. My family and I live 
in Doylestown with our cat named Bella. We spent the summer riding bikes, 
playing soccer, and going to the beach. When I am not spending time with 
my family, I love to read and watch movies. Most importantly, I love 
teaching. I can’t wait to learn about your interests and hear how your 
summer was spent! 

            I am very excited to be starting a new year at Groveland 
Elementary. I am sure that this class will be my best yet! You probably 
have been thinking about the upcoming school year. There are lots of 
changes and new ways to learn. Don't worry. I am here to help you every 
step of the way. Here are some things you should know for the first day of 
school. We will begin our day by getting to know each other using a TEAMS 
call on your new iPads. There will be breaks throughout the day for snack, 
recess, and lunch. I look forward to meeting you soon. Enjoy these last days 
of summer and get ready for a great year!  

                                                                                                  Sincerely, 

Mrs. Schaab 


